
 

 

 

13 March 2020 

 

On the advice of the College Governors Catholic College Sale will be postponing this 

year’s Presentation Ball due to the COVID-19 (coronavirus). The College appreciates 

that a lot of time and effort has been put in by students, families and staff to this 

significant event and all efforts will be made to reschedule this event, if possible, later 

in the year.  

We apologise for the inconvenience, but know you will understand that this an 

appropriate containment measure in the current circumstances.  

Any entry tickets ($35 each) that were purchased directly from the College will be 

refunded. 

Yours sincerely 

CHRIS RANDELL 
PRINCIPAL  
 


